
09/08/2021 

MR Simon Barlow 
53 Queens PDE 
Newport NSW 2106 
simonbarlowsydney@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

Dear Jordan, I repeat my opposition to this amendment of the application and refer you to my 
original submission of the 8/2/21.
Most importantly that the garage entrance on Robertson Road will forever destroy the 
possibility of establishing a pedestrian plaza on Robertson Road. 
In light of the recent campaign to highlight Robertson Road, and involvement by NBC, our local 
State member, and the precinct owners, I encourage the applicant and NBC staff to continue 
negotiations so that the applicant join all stakeholders to develop the precinct as a whole.
Yours sincerely
Simon Barlow 

Sent: 9/08/2021 8:30:05 PM
Subject: Online Submission


